
29th November 2024 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
Thank you to all the parents who were able to attend the story time sessions. The children and 
staff enjoyed having you and it was so lovely to see so many of you! 

Celebrations 

Phonics 
Click on the letter to practise your sounds.  
 
 
 
Click on the picture to read the words with Fred and Joshua. 
 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/072e0U7G/RiAkU3l3
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Le8K4IxV/6cHubf5f


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will be reading the book ‘Golden Domes and 
Silver Lanterns.’ 

Understanding of the World 
We will be learning about the festival of 
‘Eid.’ We will learn all about what happens 
during the festival of Eid and how it is              
celebrated.  
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
smooth              fabric  

 
gift 

 
rescue             leapt 

 Maths 
We will be learning about Number 6. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be designing our own Mehndi 
patterns. 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

Just a reminder that the Reception Christmas 
performances will be on the following dates: 
 
Reception Hawthorn - Monday 16th December 
Reception Apple - Tuesday 17th December  
Reception Elm  - Wednesday 18th December 
 
Each performance will be from 9.30-10.15am. 
 


